
April 4, 2017 

 

 

 

Department of Alcohol Beverage Control 

Attn: Matthew Austin 

3220 S. Higuera Street. Suite 223 

San Luis Obispo, Ca 93401 

 

 

RE:  Public Convenience Determination for Los Olivos Grocery, 2621 Hwy 154, Los Olivos  

Board of Supervisors Hearing of April 4, 2017 

 

 

Dear Mr. Austin: 

 

This letter is to advise the Department of Alcohol Beverage Control that the Board of 

Supervisors of the County of Santa Barbara has determined that public convenience would be 

served by the issuance of a Type-21 Off-Sale General license for the Los Olivos Grocery, located 

at 2621 Hwy 154 in Los Olivos. 

 

This determination is based on the convenience of providing the sales of beer, wine and spirits at 

a full-service grocer. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

JOAN HARTMANN 

Chair 

Board of Supervisors 

County of Santa Barbara 

 

 

 

cc: Los Olivos Grocery, attn. Mitch Samaan, 2621 Highway 154 in Los Olivos  

 

 

 
 


